Chris O'Brien

L

From: vin usacompassioncorps.com <vin@usacompassioncorps.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 11:45 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Support for H5529 -- Medicare Savings Program (MSP)
Categories: Yellow category, Red category

To: House Finance Committee members

I wish to express my support for H5529 which will help many lower income seniors
and persons with disabilities across R.I. to better afford needed health care and save
at least $185/month helping to pay for other basic needs such as food, housing, and
utilities. H5529 would increase the income eligibility from $1781 to $2445 per
month. I urge your careful and compassionate consideration for this matter. Thank
you for your time and attention.

Oiwanal M«—Sﬂﬂr

Vincent Marzullo, Founder
USA Compassion Corps

28 Crossland Road

Waest Warwick, RI 02893
401-486-6404

Daily acts of compassion strengthen social unity



